
Barnet to introduce new traffic 
cameras to keep roads safe and 

traffic moving

Cameras will be installed from  
March 2016 to deter motorists from:

Parking on school Keep Clear markings

Performing banned right or left turns

Ignoring a ‘no entry’ sign

Blocking a yellow box junction

Performing illegal U-turns.

Penalty charge notices will be issued  
to motorists who contravene the above

SCHOOL – KEEP – CLEAR

For more information visit:  

www.barnet.gov.uk/mtc


